
Subject: Noise Research Roadmap Update 

  

We want to thank you for your continual interest in the Noise Research Roadmap. Though 

we were planning to host the next roadmap meeting in April 2012, we will be unable to host 

it at that time due to unexpected schedule conflicts and short term budgetary constraints for 

some key participants. We will be rescheduling the meeting in the future for late summer or 

early autumn. As soon as we have additional information on the dates, we will be sending 

out a new Save the Date. We look forward to your continual support and interest in all areas 

of aviation noise research.  

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thank you.  

Becky  

 

Rebecca Cointin 

Acting Noise Division Manager, AEE-100 

Office of Environment and Energy 

Federal Aviation Administration 

Phone: 202-493-5047 

Cell: 202-527-4544 

Fax: 202-267-5594 

Rebecca.Cointin@faa.gov 

 


